
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

21st March 2025 

Parking and Driving Considerately around School Drop off and Pick up Times 

We kindly remind parents and carers to park considerately when dropping off or picking up children 

from school. This includes not blocking neighbours' driveways, the school driveway, avoiding  

parking on chevrons or corners, and being mindful of pedestrian areas.  Additionally, please drive  

carefully and at appropriate speeds, especially when children are present.  
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